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March 11,1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Ronald D. Hauber, Assistant Director
Exports, Security, and Safety Cooperation
Office of International Programs
Mail Stop 3H 5
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Hauber:

Re: Export Ucense XSNM-02763_ Application

On July 23,1993, Siemens Power Corporation (SPC) submitted an application to export scrap
consisting of 35 MTU of up to 5% enriched uranium oxide to Siemens Brennelementwerk in
Hanau, Germany (SBH). At the time of the submittal, SBH was shown as both the
intermediate foreign consignee and, along with the Advanced Nuclear Fuels GmbH Ungen,
Germany plant (ANFGmbH), also as an ultimate foreign consignee. By letter dated January
25,1994, SPC requested that the application be revised (i) to delete SBH as the intermediate
foreign consignee, (ii) to delete Advanced Nuclear Fuels GmbH as an ultimate foreign
consignee and (iii) to change the ultimate end use.

The purpose of this export is for SPC to return to SBH scrap owned by them. This material
was originally shipped by SBH to SPC for processing into usable product. SBH has now
contracted with Techsnabexport Co., Ltd, in Russia for such processing of this scrap and to
have the processed enriched uranium product (UF ) shipped to SBH for use in LWR fuel6
fabrication. This letter is to advise the NRC that it is now planned that this scrap will be
processed in Russia.

,

if you require further information, p!eace ca!! me at (509) 375-8663.

' Very truly yours,
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Jam s B. Edgar R.5 .
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Staff Engineer, Ucensing H.. 73
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